

THE LECTURE FUND

Senator Paul Tsongas 392 Russell Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Tsongas:

On behalf of the Lecture Fund of Georgetown University, it is my pleasure to extend to you this invitation to participate in a partisan debate at Georgetown University. We have invited Senator Barry Goldwater to be your opponent.

GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20057

Several issues which will arise during this hourlong event include the upcoming election, education, East-West tensions, Central America, and the economy.

The event is scheduled to take place on October 24, at 8:00p.m. in Gaston Hall. Historic Gaston is an ideal site for such a debate given its beauty, its high seating capacity and media access.

Over the past year the students of this university have succeessfully organized high visibility events which have included speakers such as Gary Hart, Jesse Jackson, Dale Bumpers, Charles Manatt, and John Glenn, to name only a few. We would be pleased if you were to accept this invitation. Furthermore, as President of the College Young Democrats, I would be proud if you were to speak in defense of the Democratic Party.

Sincerely,

Edward B. Magarian Lecture Fund Member;

President CYD's

(0)857 - 4695